## Page Two

Your association also devoted important resources to the delivery of legislative and regulatory advocacy, legal, policy and procedure, member communications and professional development services and conferences.

Our top priority in 2017-18 is to continue to support your district through excellent services purposefully designed and available to assist you in meeting your operational and student achievement goals. That is the mission we are committed to fulfilling.

We encourage you to contact us with any questions about the services you receive as part of your KSBA membership, or any of your district's needs. Please call us at 800-372-2962 with any thoughts on ways we may enhance your membership in the coming year.

Sincerely,

Kerri Schelling, Interim Executive Director

Kentucky School Boards Association

deni Shelling

Cc: Finance Director (original invoice)

Board Chairperson (copy of invoice)